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Welcome 

Goals for this evening: 
 

1. Share information about the Projects 

•  What are they? 
•  Where are they? 
•  Why are we investing in them? 
•  What’s happening when? 
 

2. Answer your questions and listen to any 
concerns 



Just start 
talking (best 
to wait until 

Q&A) 

Raise your 
(virtual) 

hand 

Type your 
question in 
the meeting 

chat 

1 2 3 

How to ask a question 



Make it easier 
for people 

walking and 
biking to cross 

busy streets 

Improve 
safety for 
all users 

Slow & 
reduce cut-

through 
traffic 

Provide 
crosstown 

connectivity 
for people 

biking 

Project goals 



A traffic-calmed 
neighborhood street 
where people of all 
ages & abilities feel 
comfortable biking 
and walking. 

 

What is a bicycle boulevard? 



20MPH SPEED LIMITS 

SPEED HUMPS 

TRAFFIC CIRCLES 

CURB EXTENSIONS SHARED LANE MARKINGS 

PUSH-BUTTON CROSSINGS 

What is a bicycle boulevard? 



Bicycle Boulevard Master Plan 



Project locations 

1.  5th St Bicycle Boulevard, 
from Euclid Ave to 6th Ave 

2.  9th/8th Street Bicycle 
Boulevard, from 4th Ave to 
Treat Ave 

3.  9th/Castro Avenue Bicycle 
Boulevard, from St. Mary’s 
Road to Ft. Lowell Rd 



Design 
Public Input: 

•  Outreach events 
•  Virtual meetings 
•  Online survey 
 

Awarded 
RTA 

Funding 

Pre-
Construction 

Meeting 
Construction 

MID/LATE 2021 

MID 2021- 
EARLY 2022 

MID/LATE 
2022 

LATE 2022 - 
EARLY 2023 

Project schedule 

2020 



ONLINE 
SURVEY: 

bit.ly/5th9thSurvey 
 

VISIT THE WEBSITE FOR: 
•  Map of project location 
•  More info on Bicycle 

Boulevards 
•  Survey 
•  Upcoming events 

 
COMING SOON: 

•  Interactive map 
•  Preliminary design plans 

 

Project website: bit.ly/5th9thBB 



What about repaving streets? 

? 

 



Call: 

(520) 791-3154 

Email: 

tdotconcerns@ 
tucsonaz.gov 

Web Form: 
bit.ly/tdotconcerns 

What about potholes, debris in the street, and 
other maintenance issues? 





? 

 

KRISTA HANSEN 

krista.hansen@tucsonaz.gov  

520.526.3198 

Questions 



The presentation 
and Q&A have 

concluded, but you 
can reach us by 
phone or email: 

Thank you! 

KRISTA HANSEN 
krista.hansen@tucsonaz.gov  

520.526.3198 

GABRIELA BARILLAS-LONGORIA 
gabriela.barillas@tucsonaz.gov 

520.591.1606 


